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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
MARION ATIENO 
TO:

SPONSOR BRYNHILDUR
Dear Bryn,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year! Your foster daughter Marion from November 2010 was very busy with her education, where she did well in the third term exams and gained good performance. 

As I told you that when Marion does well everyone must know, because she is always happy and tells every pupil. For these three months Marion was fine in health, had no problem.

Marion was very happy with her Christmas gifts and she chose the dress she liked and was very smart in her dress. Marion enjoyed Christmas dinner where she led in calling all needy and poor children to come and eat chapati in our school. 

Marion’s classmates are planning to go and see Lake Nakuru, to see flamingoes. Her DAP money I have bought her full school uniforms. 

Thank you for Christmas, to sponsored children and building fund. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

